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NOTICE 
 

 

September 10, 2024 
 

SY84 BUS ROUTE TO RESUME SERVICE TO 
MALDEN-FLORIDA-MOLLOY ROADS 

 
Syracuse, NY – Effective September 16, 2024, Centro will resume service 
to the Malden-Florida-Molloy Road corridor as part of its SY84 Mattydale-
Airport bus line. The bus route was modified in September of 2023 on a 
trial basis to offer new service to Hancock International Airport. Going 
forward, each bus trip will serve the airport and the Malden-Florida-
Molloy Road corridor as it had previously. 
 
“Ridership on this bus route has been growing significantly since the end 
of spring. However, we think returning service to this corridor serves the 
overall public good and has the potential to increase ridership even more,” 
said Centro Vice President of Communications and Business Development 
Steven Koegel.  “We want to thank the individuals who expressed their 
concern at our recent public hearing. Your valuable input helped us make 
this decision.”  
  
The new SY84 bus route and timetable is now available on Centro’s 
website at www.centro.org 
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